
The December Holiday Party at Grayhawk was a resounding 
success. It appeared that everyone had a 
great time. Credit goes to Paul Morel for 
making this a terrific event. Garry Mion 
also provided members and guests with a 
“State of The Chapter” presentation; All 
useful information.



Our entire Chapter proves once again how generous our 
members are. They all came with a charitable heart that 
agreed to provide funding to The Phoenix Children’s Hospital. 
In total, the Chapter donated $1,800.00 to the Hospital. That 
contribution was made up of the following:


• $500 Donation from the AZ NCRS Chapter

• $500 Matching Donation from the National Organization

• $100 per Corvette Owner “In the Lineup” (C1 - C8)


Thank You All For Your Kindness and Generosity!


Paul Morel, AZ NCRS Chapter 
Treasurer Relating How Paul 

and Heather’s Daughter 
Actually Spent Time in Phoenix 

Children’s Hospital.



C1 - C8 Line-Up
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Happy Holidays!


